

TWO RIVERS GOLF CLUB NEWSLETTER



www.tworiversgolfclub.com

August 2018

Our two events in July shared one common attribute: Heat! Fortunately for us, we had a 7:30 shotgun start at Haggin Oaks, which got us off the course and into the clubhouse before the worst of the high temperatures. We weren't so lucky at our mid-week event at Saddle Creek, where the 10am start put us right in the peak of the 100+ heat. Still, Saddle Creek is always a fun, challenging course to play—I know the 20 participants from TRGC had a good time there. Special thanks to club Vice-President Mike Morrow for organizing this outing.

HAGGIN OAKS RESULTS

1st Flight

1	Mark Freathy	62 net
2	Alan Staton	67

3 Ken Peterson 68(card off)

4 John Buck 68

Brad Erway won the fewest putts with 28.

2nd Flight

<i>3</i>	
1 Jim Svobodny	65 net
2 Tom Page	66
3 Jay Watson	67
4 Gene Coughlin	68

Scott Stremple carded the fewest putts with 29.

3rd Flight

1 Bryan Goodman 62 net (card off)

2 Steve Fierro 62

3 Nick Schiaretti4 Joe Gough68

Joe Gough won the low putts with 28.

Closest to the Pin Winners:

Hole #3, John Valdes, 18' 3", hole #6, Brad Erway, 5' 5", hole #12, Ken Peterson, 13' 5", hole #14, Bart Stevens, 4' 11", hole #16, Tom Page, 13' 3".

Long Drive Winners: Women, Renee Wildenberg Men, Brad Erway

Wildhawk was also the qualifier the NCGA Amateur Net tournament. Our representatives, one from each flight, will be Mark Freathy, Jim Svobodny and Steve Fierro.

SADDLE CREEK RESULTS

We didn't have the usual tournament scoring at Saddle Creek. Instead, we had closest to the pin winners on each par 3. The winners for the CTP can be summed up in one name: Renee Wildenberg. OK, two names; Ernest Jiles made a nice shot (9' 3") on hole #11 to win the prize there. Renee collected the other CTP wins with distances of 65' (hole #4), 8' (hole #7), and 60' (hole#14). Great shooting, Renee.

COMING EVENTS

In August, we will be playing Dark Horse on August 11. Renee has already sent out the entry form, so send your checks to her as soon as possible. Dark Horse is new to the TRGC calendar—the course has some unique challenges and a beautiful setting. September brings us to Cherry Creek on September 8, followed by our Club Championship rounds at Lincoln Hills (Hills Course) and Teal Bend on September 29 & 30. Definitely mark these events on your calendar.

Nick Schiaretti has sent out the lodging packages information for our annual Reno Trip and the Lou Mucci Memorial Tournament on October 11-14. Our tournament courses this year will be Toiyabe Golf Club (formerly Thunder Canyon) and Red Hawk (Hills course). Both courses are fun to play

and reasonable for both men and women players. Nick would like \$100 deposits right away with the balance due by September 10. The lodging packages are for the Silver Legacy Resort and Casino. For the really rabid golf enthusiasts, Sandy Davis is organizing an extra event at Grizzly Ranch on Thursday, October 11. This course is flat out gorgeous and a great golfing experience.

TRGC WEBSITE

In addition to our regular website, Brett Svobodny has started a Facebook page for our club. View it under Two Rivers Golf Club.

Meanwhile, James Snyder continues to update our club website to show the proposed 2018 tournament schedule and other current information, including the 2018 membership form. This is a big job; thanks, James for your work to give us a better website. Check it out when you get a chance and use it as a reference for upcoming events: www.tworiversgolfclub.com

RECRUITMENT AND MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL

We have several new members join our club in recent weeks; I don't have the exact numbers, but I believe that we are now over 90 members. Be sure to invite your friends, co-workers, and golf buddies from other groups to meet our club.

SUNSHINE

We're continuing to look for Michael Dazey to get back to golf once his health issues will let him play again. Also, our President Nick Schiaretti recently had more surgery—recover quickly, Nick.

NEWSLETTER INFORMATION

If you have information or material that you would like included the newsletter, my email address is tpagefam@surewest.net; my home phone is (916) 488-6465.

Tom Page